
Now Posted! February and March
Upcoming Training
We  have  recently  updated  our  Webinar  Series  and  Virtual
Classroom  schedules  with  dates  in  February  and  March!

If  you’ve  recently  purchased  software,  you  are  eligible  to
attend any and all sessions of our Webinar Series. Just go to
the Webinar Series tab in the upper-right corner of your That
CAD Girl Customer portal to find the links to each session.

Click here if you have no recent purchases but would like to
attend as a guest.
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